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The Royal Canadian Legion Sarnia Branch 62 has donated $10,000 towards 
the Sarnia Arena revitalization fundraising campaign. This donation will fund 
a new sound system as part of the Sarnia Arena Revitalization Project.   

The Royal Canadian Legion Sarnia Branch 62 is a major supporter of the 
Sarnia Legionnaires hockey team who use the Sarnia Arena as their home. 

According to Les Jones, 2nd Vice President of the Legion, their donation 
comes from proceeds of their highly successful Catch the Ace game. 

“Staff would like to acknowledge and thank The Royal Canadian Legion, 
Sarnia Branch 62 for their generous commitment to the Sarnia community,” 
explains Rob Harwood. 

“Approximately 75% of the arena revitalization has been completed. We’re 
in the home stretch of our fundraising and we are appealing to our residents 
for help in reaching our $491,667 goal,” states Rob Harwood. 

About the Sarnia Arena Revitalization Project: 
The Sarnia Arena Revitalization Project is a $491,667 fundraiser which aims 
to revitalize the historical elements of the facility, exceed AODA standards, 
improve energy efficiency, repair the façade and exterior, improve the lobby 
and concession, and upgrade washrooms and change rooms to ensure 
barrier-free access. 

Donations are gratefully accepted online at 
www.sarniacommunityfoundation.ca and www.sarnia.ca, or in person at 

http://www.sarniacommunityfoundation.ca/
http://www.sarnia.ca/


Sarnia City Hall. Organizations wishing to discuss corporate donations are 
invited to contact Greg Burr directly. 

Federal funding approved for this project is $491,667 or 33.3% of the 
project. Additional funds of $491,667 are to be raised through community 
fundraising, and $491,667 from the approved parks and recreation capital 
budget. 

For more information on this community project please visit www.sarnia.ca. 
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Photo from left to right: Greg Burr, Lead, Sarnia Arena Revitalization 
Campaign; Jim Burgess, President, Royal Canadian Legion Sarnia Branch 62; 
Trevor Sanderson, Manager of Arenas; Les Jones, 2nd Vice President, Royal 
Canadian Legion Sarnia Branch 62; Rob Harwood, Director, Parks and 
Recreation. 

http://www.sarnia.ca/


 

Photo: Rob Harwood (left) with Trevor Sanderson (right), gesturing to a 
revitalized wall which will hold a television screen displaying key information 
for patrons of the revitalized Sarnia Arena.  

 
For further information contact:  
Rob Harwood, Director, Parks and Recreation 
rob.harwood@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0527 ext. 3200 
 
Greg Burr, Lead, Sarnia Arena Revitalization Campaign 
greg.burr@sarnia.ca or 519-312-6429  
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